
Thursday, February 17, 2022 

EVERSOURCE NOTICE OF POWER OUTAGE 

 

 

Eversource has advised the Town of Duxbury that 

there will be a temporary power outage beginning 

at 11:20 a.m. which will impact 313 customers for 

three hours. 

 

The outage will be on Tremont Street from Duck 

Hill Road to St George Street including Duck 

Hill.  Also, all of Enterprise Street and a portion of 

Church Street will be impacted.  Eversource needs 

to replace a split pole on Tremont Street at Duck 

Hill Road before this evening’s weather event. 
 


